
 

 

The School Council have organised 2 focuses for 

this year’s charitable event, which takes place 

on Friday 16th November. 

Pennies on Pudsey 

Start collecting your coppers to help us decorate 

Pudsey with pennies! How about asking your relatives 

or neighbours whether they could help you out too? 

 

Cake and Book Sale 

Nationally, this year’s focus for Children in 

Need is “Bring and Buy”. We have decided on 2 

focuses for this and ask for your support by 

providing: 

 Any books that you no longer use – allow us to 

find them a second home whilst raising money for 

Children in Need. These can be dropped into the 

Office or Mrs Parsons anytime from now. 

 Cakes 

Books and cakes will be on sale at break time and 

after school. Cakes for 20p and books for up to 30p. 


